
ITEM 6 

County Council Meeting – 7 February 2012 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT OF THE CABINET 
 

 
The Cabinet met on 31 January 2012.  Members marked * were present. 
 
*Mr David Hodge (Chairman)  *Mr Tim Hall 
*Mr Peter Martin (Vice-Chairman)  *Mrs Kay Hammond 
*Mrs Mary Angell    *Mr Ian Lake 
*Mrs Helyn Clack    *Mrs Denise Saliagopoulos 
*Mr Michael Gosling    *Mr Tony Samuels 

  

ONE COUNTY ONE TEAM CORPORATE STRATEGY 2012 - 2017 
 
1. As part of the annual refresh of the Council’s Strategic Planning 

Framework, the Cabinet has considered the One County One Team 
Corporate Strategy 2012 - 2017 at its meeting on 31 January 2012. 

 
2. The One County One Team Corporate Strategy 2012 – 17 

acknowledges the achievements of the last two years to recover the 
Council’s position as a high performer and describes how the Council 
will continue to improve services for residents over the next five years 
within the resources available. This strategy provides a clear sense of 
direction for Council staff as well as a signpost for residents, 
businesses and partner organisations. 

 
3. The One County One Team leaflet is attached as an Appendix  to this 

report together with the ‘Strategy Bookcase’ which sets out the suite of 
supporting strategies which feed into the strategic overview. 

 
4. The Cabinet RECOMMENDS that: 
 

a) The One County One Team, Corporate Strategy 2012 - 2017 be 
approved. 
 

b) The suite of Strategies that support the delivery of the Corporate 
Strategy, which will be presented to the Cabinet for approval in 
February and March 2012, be noted. 

 
 
 
2 February 2012      Mr David Hodge, 
        Chairman 


